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Outdoor Session 26th August 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to Jose and Jeremy for inviting us to their garden 
for some sketching, and lovely cakes. 

My fine pens have more or less given up, so I was left with 
a rather chunky tip (for an excuse). But it was a very 
pleasant way to spend the afternoon. 

Pete 

 

 

 



 

There were so many 
scenes to paint in Jose's 
garden at this week's 
plain air session.  I chose 
a sunny spot in her court 
yard to paint some 
pots.  There was also a 
great view towards 
Roborough Fort and 
luckily the sun moved 
round so I was then able 
to paint while in the 
shade. 

 

 

 

 

The tea and freshly baked cakes were 
most enjoyable.  Thank you Jose and 

Jeremy. 

Jill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We had a very relaxing 
afternoon with Jose in her 
garden in Castle Street, 
Stroud, on Thursday, 
finding so many different 
views and cameos to draw 
and paint. The afternoon 
was rounded off by tea 
under an arbour with vines 
running across, and home 
made shell-shaped lemon 
madeleines warm from the 
oven, made by Jose's son, 
Jeremy. The perfect 
Summer afternoon. 

Rosemary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re-Start at Box Village Hall 

The first group art session of 2021 at Box Village Hall will be at 2:00pm on Thursday 9th September.  

It promises to be a big step towards normality, and I hope to see you there. The only significant differences 
are that you are asked to bring your own drink, and to help yourself to a table and chair, or ask someone to 
set it up. There’ll be a great deal of catching up to do, but if you could give some thought to the exhibition, 
it would be appreciated. 

Pete 

 

 

 

 


